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PRAISE FOR THE KENSINGTON HOTEL
FROM CHICAGO BUSINESS TRAVELER

September, 2016. Ann Arbor, MI -- Sean Haverty, 

an Ann Arbor native, recently traveled to town from 

Chicago on business. He planned to stay at his typical 

local hotel, Weber’s Inn. Due to a local convention, the 

rates were much higher than Haverty was willing to pay. 

He began to look elsewhere and went to the Holiday Inn 

off State Street next to Briarwood Mall. When he arrived, 

Haverty was welcomed by the receptionist who was able 

to arrange a room for him at their sister hotel next door, 

The Kensington.

As soon as Haverty walked in the door of The Kensington, he “was impressed with the chic lobby 

décor and the welcoming atmosphere of the reception staff,” especially when they offered him 

“water or champagne” when he checked in.

The next day, Haverty, who considers himself a ‘foodie’, ate at the hotel restaurant. “I ordered 

summer chowder soup was blown away with the quality and flavor,” he said. 

“I travel over 100 days per year for work,” Haverty said, “and I’ve stayed in countless hotels 

throughout my career. My stay at The Kensington was truly exceptional and I plan to stay there 

again when I travel to Ann Arbor in the future.”

ABOUT THE KENSINGTON HOTEL

The Kensington Hotel in Ann Arbor, formerly named Kensington Court hotel, was originally a 

Stadler-Hilton “Inn” style Hotel featuring comfortable lodging, meeting rooms and an attached 

restaurant. For 50 years, it has been an Ann Arbor landmark providing excellent accommodations 

for reasonable rates.
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